
 
 

          
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
7th September 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Year 5 pupils will be having swimming lessons during the Autumn term at 
Selby Leisure Centre.  They will be held on Tuesday afternoons from 1:00pm 
to 1:30pm commencing 11th September, each session will be 30 minutes long.  
The final session will be 11th December.  Children will travel to and from the 
leisure centre by coach with the appropriate number of staff members. There 
will be no cost for the swimming lessons however, we would like to ask for a 
contribution of £1.00 per week towards the cost of the transport. This can be 
paid weekly or in a lump sum using Parentpay if at all possible. 
 
Your child will need: 
 
Girls – One piece bathing suit, towel and bag. 
 
Boys – Swimming trunks or shorts (not baggy or long as legs need to be visible 
to swimming teacher), towel and bag. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Rushworth and Mr Osborne 
 
 

 
Brayton Lane 
Brayton 
Selby 
YO8 9DZ 
Tel: 01757 704308 
 
e-mail: admin@brayton-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk 
 
Head Teacher: Mrs R Robinson 
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